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You replied on 3/13/2020 6:04 PM. 

To The Zoning Board of Appeals: 
  
On behalf of my Client, Ninety-Five, LLC, as Application for the Site Plan Approval for Sharon Gallery, 
request is made for the continuance of the Hearing, originally heard on March 11, 2020, to April 8, 2020. 
  
Thank you for your attention to his matter. 
  
  
Robert A. Shelmerdine, J.D., LLM 
One Post Office Square 
P.O. Box 101 
Sharon, MA 02067 
1 (781) 793-0500 Office 
1 (781) 793-0600 Fax 
1 (781) 844-0048 Cell 
  
STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY: The information contained in this electronic message, and any 
attachments to this message are for the exclusive use of the addressee(s), and may contain confidential 
or legally privileged information. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of or taking of 
any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is 
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify Robert A. Shelmerdine at 781-844-0048, 
and destroy all copies of this message and any attachments. Although this email and any attachments 
are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might affect any computer system into which it 
is received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no 
responsibility is accepted by Robert A. Shelmerdine for any loss or damage arising in any way from its 
use. Pursuant to IRS Circular 230, please be advised that, to the extent this  communication contains any 
tax advice, it is not intended to be, was  not written to be and cannot be used by any taxpayer for the 
purpose  of avoiding penalties under U.S. federal tax law. 

 


